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FROM THE EDITOR

Dear Colleagues, 

All mankind is fighting against covid-19 nowadays and hopefully this will result with victory soon. In this issue, we 
have one review, five research articles, two case reports, and two letters to the editor. The review covers the DRESS 
syndrome in detail. The first research article shows the results of the investigation on the relationship of single 
nucleotide polymorphisms in the mammaglobin-A gene and nasal polyposis. The second article investigates the 
clinical features and follow-up results of patients with transient hypogammaglobulinemia of infancy and whether 
there is coexistence with allergic diseases. The third one is on eosinophilic esophagitis in young children. The 
fourth research article covers the retrospective analysis of adult patients with common variable immunodeficiency 
at a single center. The fifth one gives the characteristics of the patients with a diagnosis of ataxia telangiectasia 
and searches whether there is a relationship between the hyper IgM phenotype and the prognosis. Both case 
reports are on desensitization with ferric carboxymaltose but with different protocols. The first letter is about a 
patient with chronic cold urticaria successfully treated with omalizumab. The second one is quite current, giving 
a summary of the recent publications about asthma and covid-19. 

As healthcare workers, we are working very hard to overcome the covid-19 pandemic, which we hope will end 
before this year’s second issue of our journal in August 2020. 

We wish you healthy days.

Gül KARAKAYA
Editor


